
Polytechnic of Leiria 

Corrigendum to Public Notice n. 384/2022 

Following the inaccurate wording published in the Diário da República, 2nd Series, nr. 74, April 14th of 

2022, the public notice nr. 474/2022, regarding a competition for the recruitment of two Professores 

Adjuntos [senior lecturers], in the field of Accountancy, in the School of Technology and Management 

of the Polytechnic of Leiria, is hereby corrected as follows: 

On point 1  

for: “1 - Under the terms of ECPDESP [statutes of the academic staff career], approved by Decree-Law 

no. 185/81, dated July 1st, amended by Decree-Laws no. 69/88, dated March 3rd, and 207/2009, dated 

August 31st, and by Law no. 7/2010, dated May 13th, and in accordance with the Regulamento de 

Recrutamento e Contratação do Pessoal Docente de Carreira [regulation on the recruitment and hiring 

of career academic staff] of the Polytechnic of Leiria, published in the Diário da República, 2nd series, 

no. 127, dated July 2nd 2010, the Order no. 10990/2010 makes public that, under an order issued on 

August 16th of  2021 by the President of the Polytechnic of Leiria, in accordance with a proposal of the 

Director of the School of Technology and Management of the Polytechnic of Leiria, a competition for 

the recruitment of two Professores Adjuntos [senior lecturers], who will be given a public service 

contract of unspecified duration, in the field of Accountancy, in the School of Technology and 

Management, will be open for a period of thirty working days, starting from the date of publication of 

this Public Notice in the Diário da República – 1 place”; 

read: “1 - Under the terms of ECPDESP [statutes of the academic staff career], approved by Decree-

Law no. 185/81, dated July 1st, amended by Decree-Laws no. 69/88, dated March 3rd, and 207/2009, 

dated August 31st, and by Law no. 7/2010, dated May 13th, and in accordance with the Regulamento 

de Recrutamento e Contratação do Pessoal Docente de Carreira [regulation on the recruitment and 

hiring of career academic staff] of the Polytechnic of Leiria, published in the Diário da República, 2nd 

series, no. 127, dated July 2nd 2010, the Order no. 10990/2010 makes public that, under an order 

issued on August 16th of  2021 by the President of the Polytechnic of Leiria, in accordance with a 

proposal of the Director of the School of Technology and Management of the Polytechnic of Leiria, a 

competition for the recruitment of two Professores Adjuntos [senior lecturers], who will be given a 

public service contract of unspecified duration, in the field of Accountancy, in the School of Technology 

and Management, will be open for a period of thirty working days, starting from the date of 

publication of this Public Notice in the Diário da República – 2 places.” 

 

April 20th of 2022 – President, Rui Filipe Pinto Pedrosa. 


